
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 

2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 


LISlE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 


OCT! 8 2011 

Joseph John Brouk, Jr. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
St. Louis County, Missouri 
Department of Highways and Traffic 
121 S. Meramec Avenue 
Clayton, MO 63105 

Dear Mr. Brouk: 

It has come to our attention that an error existed in your NRC Material License No. 24-26279­
01. We corrected these errors by correcting your mail address and changing the date of the 
letter in License Condition No. 21. B. 

Enclosed is the corrected copy of your license reflecting the changes we have made. We 
apologize for any inconvenience these errors may have caused. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 ofthe NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy ofthis letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from 
the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.htmL 

Sincerely, 

Michael G. Herr, CHP 
Materials liCensing Branch 
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